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 August 2019 

 Regarding: SUP 2615 to 2019 West Cary St. 

To: Matthew Ebinger 

Planning and Development Review 

Cc: Mark Barker 

Baker Development Resources 

 To those concerned 

   At the June 4th meeting of the Uptown Association, at “Cary Street Station” we 

were presented a plan to create, short term rental spaces, in and by the owner of 

those properties at 2615, 2617, 2619 West Cary Street. Parking is existing in the 

rear of the properties. Having a quorum present the Uptown board voted to 

support this application.  

 We, suggested at that time that some refurbishing on the street fronts would be 

helpful. This work has in fact taken place. 

Mark Brandon                                                                                                          

President Uptown Association                                                                                   
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